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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 
BY SENATOR J.L. PERCHARD 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 16th NOVEMBER 2010 
 

Question 
 
“Will the Chief Minister provide the Assembly with an update on the activities of the East of 
Albert working group, giving details in particular of any proposals and costings associated with 
the potential relocation of the fuel farm?” 
 
 
Answer 
 
The East of Albert Working Group concluded, some months ago, its initial high level review of 
development potential for the area.    Due to the current economic climate, it is not progressing 
the project any further at this stage.  
 
In relation to the La Collette fuel farm, its relocation formed part of, and was a critical element of, 
phase two of the plan for the development of East of Albert and was not scheduled to be 
considered until 2020-2022. When the project re-commences, more detailed costings and 
proposals will be developed.  
 


